
 

 

 
This Week’s  

‘What’s Happening’ 
Sign of the Week 

This week’s Makaton sign is ‘to look’. 
We will use this sign every day to help your child take notice and observe the world around them. 

Word of the Week 
Our 2-year-old vocabulary focus this week will be ‘leaf’. We will talk about the different leaves on the 

trees around nursery and how they are changing with the season . Talk to your child about the leaves you 
can see when you are out for walk, in the park or your garden. Can you notice changes and signs of Autumn?  
 
Monday 22nd 
September  

 Please arrive on time - 8:45am or 12:15pm. 
Please note that any children arriving later than 9:15am or 12.30pm will be marked as late. 
We know that children that arrive on time every day and attend each day perform better in their 
learning. 

 
Tuesday 23rd 
September 

 Snack time 
Snack money is payable every half term at £4 per child. We also use this 
contribution towards baking ingredients. Please let us know if your child 
has ANY allergies or dietary requirements so that we can cater fully for 
them.  

Thank you if you have already paid for this half term. 

 
Wednesday 24th 
September 

Ponderosa Trip 
A group of families will be going on a trip to Ponderosa Zoo in 
Heckmondwike. This local zoo is a great day out with lots of play spaces 
and over 100 animals. It is open every day 10am – 4pm. 
https://ponderosa-zoo.co.uk/ 

 
Thursday 25th 
September 

 This week’s recipe – Apple and Peach Crumble 
This recipe uses seasonal fruits to make a warm and cosy treat. 
https://www.annabelkarmel.com/recipes/peach-raspberry-apple-crumble/ 
 

 
Friday 26th 
September 

Download the 50 things app and have a go at #23 See it Live? 
Children will benefit from any trips to new places likes parks or the seaside, farms 
or zoos. Trips are unforgettable. Can you and your family plan a visit to a new 
place? The memories from this type of experience will last! 
https://bradford.50thingstodo.org/app/os#!/50-things-to-do-before-youre-five  

 

Save the Date Parent Forum 
Wednesday 21st October 9am 

We will be talking about our safeguarding curriculum and how we use PANTS resources 
from the NSPCC. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/ 

যদি এই অনুবাি বাাংলায় চান তাহলল উপলেে সাংখ্যায় যযাগালযাগ করুন. 
یکر نمب  رابطہ سے  ہیں  ہتےچا کرنا ترجمہ کا اس میں اردو آپ اگر ر   اوپر تو   
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